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Date: Tuesday 11th April 2024
· The Board of Management ratified the following policies: 
1. Dignity at Work Policy
2. EAL Policy
· Parents are reminded of the school’s Child Safeguarding Statement and Risk Assessment which is available on our website and in hard copy from the office.
· The Board of Management would like to sincerely thank the Parents’ Association for their work in relation to organizing tea, coffee & treats for the Confirmation candidates in the Hall
· Our Catechists visited the school on Monday April 8th to chat to the children about the Grow in Love programme. They were very pleased with the work the children had done in this regard and felt the school “had a very strong Catholic ethos”. The Board would like to thank all teachers for their work in this regard.
· Congratulations to the School Chess Team on their success in the Community Games Meath finals. We had 2 children qualify for the Leinster Finals on April 20th.
· Please check the school website for our recently published English Plan. The History, Geography & Science plan are currently under review.
· The Board of Management wishes the very best of luck to the soccer teams in the FAI 5-a-sides and hurling/camogie Cumann na mBunscol Competitions.
· The school will also close on Tuesday April 23rd for training on the Primary Maths Curriculum.
· The school have purchased furniture, Interactive Boards, White Boards and sensory equipment for the 2 Modular Units. It is our hope that the Caterpillar Room will relocate to the new rooms in the coming weeks.
· We currently have a variety of visitors to the school offering extra-curricular activities. This week Little Music Makers began a 4 week session with children in 1st & 2nd class to improve musical awareness. Our GAA & Tennis coaches continue to visit the school weekly. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The School Musical dates have been set for June 19th & June 20th in the Solstice Arts Centre. It is called Pirates of the Curry Bean and tickets will cost €10. It is a far greater expense for the school to run the Musical in the Solstice Arts Centre. The school felt it would offer an opportunity to perform on stage in this modern setting. It is our hope to offset the cost by selling advertising in our Musical Souvenir Programme on the night. If there is anyone who wishes to help support the venture please contact the school. We are very much looking forward to the occasion.
Padraig Farrell
Secretary to the Board of Management
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